
Saltash Team For Youth Working Party – Professional Youth Work 

Funding Report 

 

On Wednesday 29th July 2020 Saltash Team for Youth Working Party met on the 

virtual platform of Zoom to open and score the tenders received for the Professional 

Youth Work funding for the year 2020/2021. 

 

Attendees: Councillors J Rance G Challen M Parker and P Samuels who attended as 

the Deputy Mayor (as agreed by the Working Party) to score any bids that Members 

declared an interest in so that the tenders would not be at a disadvantage. 

 

Apologies: Councillor S Martin. 

 

Tenders received are as follows: 

 

1. Whitehead Ross Education and Consulting - Wales 

2. The Core - Saltash 

3. Junkyard Skatepark - Saltash 

4. Livewire – Saltash 

 

Unfortunately, Whitehead Ross Education and Consulting did not fulfil the criteria 

because their proposal did not demonstrate that JNC qualified Youth Workers would 

be available to deliver the service to the community of Saltash 

 

The Working Party scored three tenders and unanimously agreed to recommend to 

Policy and Finance that: 

 

1. Funding for the year 2020-21 be awarded as follows: 

 

• Junkyard Skatepark £10,000 

• The Core £15,000 

• Livewire £15,000 

 

 

End of Report. 


